
 Weekly Newsletter Brought To You By Heritage Elementary 

HUSKYGRAM 
FEBRURAY 28, 2020 

You can order this on myDSD now!  

$17 

Money is not collected in the office. 

Last day to order is March 27th. 
No orders will be added after this date and we do not 

order extras. 

Facebook Heritage Elementary-Davis 
 
Instagram @heritageeldavis 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 
 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

10 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

11 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

12 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

 

13     Book Club 
12:30-1:15 

 

 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

14 

15 16 

 

17 

 

 

18 
 

 

19 

4th Grade Program 

2:30 

Community Council 

MTG 4:00 pm 

20 

End of 3rd Term     

 

Birthday Table 

21 

22 23 

Professional Day 

NO SCHOOL 

24 25 

District Spelling Bee @ 

Clearfield High 

26 

2nd Grade Program      

2:45 

27 

Last day to buy yearbooks 

28 

29 30 

SPRING BREAK 

31 

SPRING BREAK 

 

SPRING BREAK 

 

SPRING BREAK 

 

SPRING BREAK 

 

 

Please email pictures for the yearbook to: 

ybpics1@gmail.com 

 

The pictures can be of class parties, field trips,  

or any school activity. 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  

SPRING BREAK 

 

SPRING BREAK 

1 

SPRING BREAK 

2 

SPRING BREAK 

3 

SPRING BREAK 

4 

5 6 7 

Choir Concert 4 Parents 

6:30 

8 9 10 

Book Club 
12:30-1:15 

11 

12 13 14 15 16 

Utah Shake Out 

17 18 

19 20 

Book Fair 

21 

Book Fair 

22 

Book Fair 

23 

Book Fair 

24   

Book Fair 

Birthday Table 

25 

26 27 28 29 30   

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 

Birthday Table 

23 

24 25 

NO SCHOOL 

26 

Kinder Graduation 

27 

6th Grade Graduation 

28 

Field Day 

29 

Last Day of School 

30 

31       

 

Our kindergarten registration window is March 9-13. Registration packets will be 
online and in the office.  We will also have the packets for the new school, Sunburst 
Elementary here in the office.  

The application window for entry into immersion for the 2020-2021 school year will 
be open from March 9-27.  You will be able to find the Chinese Immersion application 
at https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/academics/world-languages/dlielementaryp  once it 
is available.  

Heritage Elementary &  

Sunburst Elementary 

You can now excuse absences on myDSD 

Click here 

The Attendance Summary will show you the 

dates with absences. Click on EXCUSE ABSENCE 

Use the drop down to select 

the reason for the absence 

Once you select the reason for 

the absence you will click SAVE 

and be taken back to the 

Attendance Summary. 

Heritage Snack Shack 

We are kicking off our first ever snack shack with Taki Tuesday!  

We will be selling snacks every Tuesday during the month of March. It will be during last recess in and 

around the Hope Squad portable. Snacks will be priced $ .25 to  $1.00. 

Kindergarten Registration packets are now available in the office and on our website 

for both Heritage and Sunburst Elementary. See below for more info. 

Words From Our Principal  

We are so excited about the PTA Harry Potter Reading Challenge! A huge thank you to Jamee Shields and her 
committee, Katie Flanders, Jessica Poma, Mandy Jeppsen, Amanda Anderson, and Cathy Cutler. The amount of 
work and planning that has already gone into this challenge is incredible! I hope your kids will read and read and 
enjoy what they’re reading. If the school reads 500,000 minutes I will be playing the Bean Boozled game. 
  
With the warm weather upon us we are seeing less cars driving students to school which 
means more kids walking/riding bikes and scooters. This is a good time to review safe 
walking plans with your children and as adults it is a good time to remember to pay close 
attention to those walking and to slow down!  
 
We are so grateful for the support we receive from our wonderful community! 

https://heritage.davis.k12.ut.us/
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/academics/world-languages/dlielementaryp

